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San Francisco California 94104
www.woodardcurran.com

T 415.321.3400

  

May 23, 2018

Jose Ramirez
City Manager
City Hall
1416 “C” Street
Livingston, CA 95334

Re: Transmittal of Notice of Intent to Develop a Groundwater Sustainability Plan for Merced Subbasin

Dear Mr. Ramirez:  

Attached is a Notice of Intent to Develop a Groundwater Sustainability Plan (GSP) for the Merced 
Subbasin.  This is being provided to you on behalf of the Merced Subbasin Groundwater Sustainability 
Agencies (GSAs) in accordance with California Water Code Section 10727.8.  It states that the GSAs 
must give notice to the legislative bodies of cities within the geographic area covered by the GSP to 
coordinate land use and water management planning.

Should you have any questions, the attached notice provides general contact information. You may also 
reach me at ssalvia@woodardcurran.com or 415-321-3423. 

 Sincerely,

Samantha Salvia
Senior Project Manager
Woodard&Curran
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